
Stogner, Michael 

From: Chavez, Frank 
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2000 4:24 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: NSL's 

After talking to Patsy it appears I haven't doen too good a job managing these NSL's. I'm not as good at it as Ernie 
was. 

The 29-5 #60M & #70M are OK for approval. 

Please send me a list of those that you are waiting on a response from me. Thanks. 

Page 1 


